
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
16th January 2020 
 
 
 

STATEMENT ON REACH 
 

 
The EuroTech Group plc including its sister companies, Lyncolec, TWM Technology 
Ltd and Inverter Fusion Ltd, are fully aware of the requirements of EU Regulation 
(EC1907/2006) on the Registration, Evaluation and Authorisation of Chemicals 
(REACH) and it is our intention to fully comply with the legal requirements of this 
directive with the minimum disruption to yourselves. 
 
All companies within The EuroTech Group plc are classed as ‘Downstream Users’ 
and only supply ‘Articles’ under the terms of REACH legislation.  These ‘Articles’ do 
not contain any substances that are ‘intended to be released’ under the definition of 
REACH and as such we are not required to Pre-register or Register them.  The pre-
registration or registration of any formulations or substances we use in the 
manufacture of these ‘Articles’ lies with our upstream suppliers.  We are constantly in 
contact with these suppliers to ensure they also comply with the latest revision of the 
legislation and have received confirmation of this. 
 
On an on-going basis, our suppliers have also confirmed that NONE of the products 
supplied to any of The EuroTech Group plc companies contain any ‘Substance of 
Very High Concern’ either at or above the specified 0.1% levels as defined in the 
Candidate List updated as of 16th January 2020 to 205 SVHC. 
 
The EuroTech Group plc will continue to monitor this situation and will inform its 
customers through updates to this compliance statement of any changes to the 
Regulation or Candidate List that take place.  
 
 

 
Chris Russell 
Compliance Co-ord 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 




